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DATE: 	 September 24, 2004 

TO: 	 Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

FROM: 	 Division of Economic Regulation (Clapp) e 
RE: 	 Docket No. 040276-WU: Application for transfer of majority organizational control 

of Brenden wood Water System, Inc. , holder of Certificate No. 339-W in Lake 
County, from Paul E. Day to Deborah J. Miller. 

Please add the attached deficiency response letter from Kristee Mollerup to the docket file . 


Please note that the original and one copy of the letter are attached. 


Thank you. 


c p __ 

COM __ 

eTR 
ECR 

GCL 


OPC __ 


MMS __ 


RCA __ 


SCR 

SEC 

OTH __ I 0 3 5 7 SEP 24 ~ 

FPSC - CD:11 JS<' 01' CI fF 



September 15, 2004 

Brendenwood Water System 
3153 Penwa Ct. 
Longwood, FL 32779 
(407) 333-0 I 82 

Stephanie Clapp 
Public Service Commission 
Tallahassee, FL 

RE: Transfer of Brendenwood Water System, Docket# 040276-WU 

Dear Ms. Clapp: 

Please be advised that it was necessary for the closing on the transfer of majority 
organizational control of Brendenwood Water System, Inc. to take place quickly 
due to the poor health of Paul E. Day, Seller. 

Both the seller, Paul E. Day (Kristee Mollerup acting as power of attorney) and 
buyer, Deborah J. Miller, agree that pursuant to Section 367.071 (I), Florida 
Statutes, the sale is contingent upon the Public Service Cornmission approval. 

Also, please be advised that our father, Paul Day, died August 14, 2004. 




